
Monday, April 29, 2024 Announcements 
 

 Please note that the Library will be closing at 3:10 today. 
 

 The Junior Boys Rugby team continued their undefeated season, beating Handsworth 
29-5.  Justin B. was named man of the match, and scored two tries.  Liam F., Michael 
L., and Moses M. each scored once, while Righ W. added two conversions.  The team 
has finished first in the league.  Go Pipers! 

 

 Congratulations to Senior Ultimate for their spirit and sportsmanship exhibited at the 
Valhalla Tournament this past weekend. Argyle Seniors are currently tied for second 
in the North Shore Triple A Division. Their final regular season game will take place 
Wednesday May 1st, 3:45pm against Rockridge at Loutet Field 2. Come on out and 
cheer them on! 
 

 Are you looking for something fun to do at lunch? Come join us on May 1st in the large 
gym for a school-wide game of musical chairs! Prizes are included! Hope to see you 
there! 
 

 Hey argyle, this week we are having a school wide scavenger hunt. Find the QR 
codes hidden around the school, scan them and answer the questions for the 
chance to earn a pizza lunch! 

 

 Come see the Argyle Film Festival that will showcase films from all grades including 
our International students starting Monday, May 6 and ending Friday, May 10. 
Tickets are $10 each. We show the same films each night starting at 7:00pm. 
 

 The sun is out and that means it is time for a new spring wardrobe! Come on down to 
Student Council and Environment Club's $1.00 Thrift Store at lunch this week until 
May 2. Every piece is only $1.00 and all proceeds will be going towards supporting 
the Environmental Youth Alliance in East Vancouver! Each day, new items will be 
released. On Thursday at lunch, we will be hosting a "stuff your bag for $5.00 day" for 
whatever clothing has not sold earlier in the week! Please bring your own reusable 
bags. 

 

 Attention all grads: Yearbook is looking for your selfies with friends! We want to 
highlight some cute and candid pics of you and your best Argyle buddies in the grad 
section of this year's Yearbook, and we would love your submissions!  Email or Teams 
message your pics to Ms. Uphoff, that's U-P-H-O-F-F, by Wednesday to be featured 
in the 2024 yearbook! 

 


